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from the principal's desk
Date:
2/10/06

To:
All BVN Faculty & Staff

From:
Laura L. Nelson

RE:
Weekly Memo for Feb. 10, 2006

Upcoming Events:

Sat., Feb. 11—BVEC Girls’ Tourney at Neponset.  The BV girls play at 1:45 p.m. against Ladd.

Wed., Feb. 15—11:30 dismissal for SIP day.  The agenda was handed out at the teachers’ meeting.  I

Wed., Feb. 15—BBT meeting from 10-11:30 a.m.

Mon., Feb. 20—BV Board Meeting at 7:30 p.m. at the BVME cafeteria.

(((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((((
· .Make sure to get your e-mail address to Mrs. Nelson so that you get the invite to join the BV North Google Group.  Please bookmark http://groups.google.com/.  If you gave me your e-mail and haven’t received an invite, please see Mrs. Nelson.

· Please see me to be a featured presenter at our monthly teachers’ meetings.  What a great way to share the wisdom of workshops and conferences that you attend!  Next month’s meetings will be held at 7:30 a.m. on March 8 (Elementary) and March 9 (JH).  The featured presenter for elementary will be Heather Minssen and for the JH will be Kendra Jensen.  

· Terry Drawyer is the chairman of the awards committee.  Other committee members are Carol Larkin, Lois Behrens, Jan Madison, Angie Winger, Sharon Peterson, Susan Berry, Romo Albrecht, and Mrs. Nelson.  Please mark your calendars for Wed., March 1, from 3:15-4:15 p.m. as we will be having our first meeting.  

· I am going to be adding effective teacher tips to each weekly memo.  I will be sharing excerpts each week and adding my personal insights every once in awhile.  I hope you find these INSPIRATIONAL!  There are 101 strategies in all—please take the time to read and perhaps focus in on one for the upcoming week!
· Students should be in seats and NOT in the hallways when the final bell rings.  Please be consistent in enforcing.  Also make sure that students do not sit on the desktops in your classroom.  

· FYI—I know this is early, but these dates will be here before you know it.  Workbook orders are due in to the office by Monday, February 27.  I will be handing out the elementary workbook information at the February teachers’ meeting.  The requisitions for general supplies are due in April 5.  

· Foundation grant proposals are in the office.  The deadline for submitting a proposal for the 2006-07 year is February 15, 2006.  The Bureau Valley School Foundation funds programs, projects and activities that enhance and support educational opportunities for the students through these mini grants.  I encourage everyone to submit a proposal!

· Teachers who have web pages may send their information and pictures to the computer club at thebvstorm@yahoo.com.  Students look forward to updating your pages on a weekly basis; hopefully, this will make it more convenient for you.  Kudos to those teachers who have web pages and actively work to update them!  I appreciate it and so do the parents and students!

· Computer printer cartridges are to be signed out from Mr. Wallace.  He has a sign out sheet where you will sign your name and type of cartridge.  Use your printer sparingly—especially COLOR!  Mr. Wallace ordered cartridges based on numbers from last year and we are out already!  As a result, we need to conserve—please be mindful.  Only sign out for yourself and use only your equipment.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK:

Dance as if no one is watching!!!
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